
       
 
 

 
 

 
FY2019 Earnings Guidance – Update   

9 DECEMBER 2019 – NZX today announced that 2019 EBITDA (operating earnings) is expected to be 
around the top of the guidance range of $28 million to $31 million. 

The updated FY2019 guidance is based on: increased capital raised during the year, additional one-off 
revenues in Data & Insights and consulting revenue from energy contracts. 

This guidance is subject to market outcomes. It assumes no material adverse events, significant one-off 
expenses or major accounting adjustments.  

NZX Limited will be announcing results for FY2019 (year ending 31 December) on 14 February 2020. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Media – David Glendining 027 301 9248 
Investors – Graham Law 029 494 2223 
 
 
 


